City of Cleveland
Frank G. Jackson, Mayor

Department of Public Safety
Office of Professional Standards
205 W. Saint Clair Avenue. Ste. 301
Cleveland, Ohio 44113
216/664-2944 - Fax: 216/420-8764
www.cleveland-oh.gov

November 9, 2010

Ramon Ortiz
14305 Lorain Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44111

RE: OPS 10-339
Dear Mr. Ortiz,

The Office of Professional Standards completed its investigation into your
complaint, involving your son Juan, of Inappropriate Conduct by Officers Brian
Kazimer #844 and Dan Crisan #263 that occurred on August 16, 2010.

Please be advised that the allegations in your complaint were investigated by a
sworn investigative officer assigned to the Office of Professional Standards.

The Police Review Board reviewed your complaint in Executive Session on

October 28, 2010. In reviewing your case, the Police Review Board took into
consideration your personal statements, the statements of any witnesses, and a
written report of the involved police officer.

The Police Review Board determined your complaint to be ruled SUSTAINED. A
letter recommending discipline will be forwarded to the Chief of Police. If you have
any further questions or require clarification of the Board’s finding, please contact
the Office of Professional Standards at (216)664-2944.

Sincerely,
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Thomas F. Jones, Chairman
Cleveland Police Review Board
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ce: Director Martin Flask
Commander Thomas McCartney
Officer Shelly Piecuch #2166, Personnel Unit
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